

RE: RE: Attendance registers

De: "PETI Secretariat" < peti-secretariat@europarl.europa.eu>

À: "'Andrei Sumar'" <renesans.by@gmx.fr>, "PETI Secretariat" <peti-secretariat@europarl.europa.eu>

Date: 13 déc. 2016 19:57:32

Dear Mr Sumar,

The documents we have sent to you officially list the members who attended our Committee meetings and they are based on the signed registers. The signed registers cannot be communicated in respect to the protection of personal data of the MEPs and the protection against the risk of falsifying of signature.

We thank you for your understanding and remains at your disposal for any further clarification.

With kind regards,

The Secretariat of the PETI Committee

From: Andrei Sumar [mailto:renesans.by@gmx.fr]

Sent: 13 December 2016 13:39

To: PETI Secretariat < peti-secretariat@europarl.europa.eu>

Subject: Re: RE: Attendance registers

For security reasons, some scripts previously included in this message have been automatically removed. This may have altered the appearance of the message.

Dear Sirs,

I asked to provide me the copies of the attendance registers signed by the members of the PETI committee, however, you have not provided them.

I would like to repeat my request, and ask you to provide them in the coming days until 18 December 2016. Please send the copies of the attendance registers signed by the members of the PETI committee to my email address.

Sincerely,

Andrei Sumar

Chairman of the Fundacja RENESANS. BY

e-mail: renesans.by@gmx.fr

mob. +32 46 56 79 423

Envoyé: lundi 12 décembre 2016 à 19:14

De: "PETI Secretariat" < peti-secretariat@europarl.europa.eu>

À: "'Andrei Sumar'" < renesans.by@gmx.fr>

Cc: "PETI Secretariat" < peti-secretariat@europarl.europa.eu>

Objet: RE: Attendance registers

Dear M. Sumar,

Following your request to provide you with the attendance lists of the PETI meetings in 2016, please find attached the Minutes of these meetings which contain this information at the end of each document. Please note that the Minutes of the November meetings will be approved at the next meeting on 23 January and therefore cannot be communicated earlier.

Best regards,

The PETI Secretariat

From: Andrei Sumar [mailto:renesans.by@gmx.fr]

Sent: 02 December 2016 10:03

To: PETI Secretariat

Subject: Attendance registers

Brussels, November 30, 2016

Fundacja RENESANS. BY

ul. Wspólna 50A/35

00-514 Warszawa, Poland

Address for correspondence:

Andrei Sumar

Petit Château

Bd du 9ème de Ligne, 27

1000 Brussels, Belgium

e-mail: renesans.by@gmx.fr

Secretariat of the Committee on Petitions

European Parliament

SQM 08 Y004

Rue Wiertz 60

1047 Brussels

According to the Rules $115~\mu~116$ of Procedure of the European Parliament, Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001 on public access to documents, I ask you to provide me the copies of all attendance registers signed by the members of the PETI committee during all the official sittings of this committee which took place from January to November 2016.

Please send these documents to my postal address stated in the letter, or give them to me in person in the PETI committee bureau, 60 rue Wiertz / Wiertzstraat 60, 1047 Brussels. I will come there at the time which is convenient to you, please tell me this time by e-mail.

Chairman of the Fundacja RENESANS. BY